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Bourne             
 

27th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

PHONICS INFORMATION SESSION 

 

On Tuesday, 4th February 2020 from 3:30-4:30pm, there will be a phonics 

information event held for Year One parents/carers in the Key Stage Two Hall. 

 

Phonics is an important tool to help children decode books and we want to work in 

partnership with you to support your child’s skills and enjoyment in reading.  

 

The purpose of the evening is to: 

 

 Show you how we teach phonics in school  

 Share what you can be doing at home to help your child with their reading  

 Explain what is involved in the Phonics Check and when it takes place  

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the slip below and return to your child’s 

teacher by Friday 31st January 2020. The children are more than welcome to stay to 

join in. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss D Peck  

Year 1 Leader 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name of Child: ________________________    Class: ________ 

 

 

 I will be attending the Phonics Information Evening on 4th February, 3:30-4:30pm.  

 

 

Number of people attending (including children): ______________ 


